
Letter of Support

Hello,

I'm excited to support The Local Makery's plan to offer a wine bar. Every time I attend a workshop, I
hear people say they wish they could stay and enjoy a glass of wine. The vibe is relaxing and
whimsical—exactly the kind of place where a wine bar makes sense.

My husband and I aren't big beer drinkers so having a place on the west side of North Ave. where we
could enjoy a glass of wine would be great for us. I can't wait to see this approved.

Cheers,

Kelley Chenhalls Walsh

2222 Menomonee River Pkwy


